
EXTENSION REQUEST 

 

Applicant respectfully requests a 180-day extension of the construction permit 
deadline pursuant to the procedures set forth in the Public Notice dated March 
4, 2021. 
 

Despite Applicant’s diligent efforts, buildout of the authorized facility has been 
delayed due to multiple causes, from financial hardship and public health 
measures directly related to the global and national impacts of COVID-19, to 
increasing prices for labor and materials like transmitter line also have 
impacted our ability to meet the deadline.  

 

Despite the financial challenges, we expect to have the equipment ready by 
July 13, 2021 and have installation completed by November 13, 2021. To cover 
any contingency, we request a 180 day extension of the expiration of the 
construction permit. 

 

Applicant submits that a grant of this extension request would serve the public 
interest by providing additional time for the Buyer to complete construction of 
the authorized facility and bring important television programming service to 
the viewing public. 


